From: O"Connor, Kevin
To: Doug Boccignone

Cc: Phan, Johnny; Barry Flynn; Mike Keller
Subject: RE: Draft Interconnection Application

Thanks Doug. This looks good for discussing during today's EWG meeting. I will ask that you, Barry and Mike take the lead in sharing and reviewing the information along with the supporting information we looked at this morning.

Kevin O'Connor

Energy Resilience Coordinator

City of San Jose Community Energy Department

Email: kevin.oconnor@sanjoseca.gov

Ph: (408) 535-8538

From: Doug Boccignone <dougbocc@flynnrci.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 29, 2020 12:49 PM

To: O'Connor, Kevin < Kevin. Oconnor@sanjoseca.gov>

Cc: Phan, Johnny < Johnny. Phan@sanjoseca.gov>; Barry Flynn < brflynn@flynnrci.com>; Mike Keller

<mikekeller@flynnrci.com>

Subject: Draft Interconnection Application

[External Email]

Privileged & Confidential Attorney Work Product

Kevin,

Per our discussion, attached is the rough draft interconnection application. Also attached are some additional materials for discussion with Google that we anticipate will be needed to address follow up requests from PG&E for more detailed information.

Doug

Doug Boccignone
Principal
Flynn Resource Consultants Inc.
5440 Edgeview Drive
Discovery Bay, CA 94505
888-634-7509 (phone and fax)
dougbocc@flynnrci.com

This electronic message contains information from Flynn Resource Consultants Inc., which is

confidential or privileged. The information is intended to be sent to the individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying or distribution or use of the contents of this information is prohibited. If you have received this electronic transmission in error, please notify us by email at Security@FlynnRCl.com.

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.